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UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

 
ALL LOCATIONS OF THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT  

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN  
WILL BE CLOSED TO PUBLIC ACCESS  

ON JANUARY 22, 2025  
 

 
 Please take notice that all locations of the United States Bankruptcy 
Court Eastern District of Michigan will be closed to public access on 
January 22, 2025 due to dangerous sub-zero temperatures in the 
region. 

 
 All court hearings will proceed, as scheduled, unless adjourned 
otherwise by the presiding judge.  In such matters, an adjournment 
notice will be sent to all litigants. 

 
The Court’s Case Management and Electronic Case Filing (CM/ECF) 
system and Pro Se Electronic Document Upload Program (PEDUP) 
remain available. 

 
For emergency filings, please call (313) 316-6155. 
 
 

 
   Date: January 21, 2025  Todd M. Stickle 
   Clerk of Court 


